From: Rivkin, Robert 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 3:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Pedroza-Rodriguez, Pedro
Subject: Executive Summit

Steve – On August 29, I attended the Chicago Cubs Executive Summit, which consisted of lunch, a program of speakers, and dinner during a Cubs game with an array of Chicago CEOs, senior executives and civic leaders.  Consistent with our discussion before the event, my wife joined me for the game.  I also accepted on behalf of the city an enlarged replica of the Cubs World Series ring, provided to all participants, which I will display at the office and not keep when I resign my position.  Thank you. - Bob

